
Project Manager Mr. Harry Miller from HCPS will be in attendance to provide 

an update on our project, answer any questions and address any concerns.  

 We will also be VOTING on our PTA Budget for this year, including the 

Technology support we hope to provide to the school for this year.  

The meeting should be approximately 1 hour.  

Refreshments will be served.  

***CHOOSE TO BE INFORMED!*** 

For the first time ever, we will be able to offer child care during our 

PTA/Construction Update Meeting on Wednesday, Sept. 21. We are limited to 

only 15 spots for child care f or this PTA meeting.  

Children MUST BE PMES students, 5 years old or older. 

A big THANK YOU to the the YMCA Before & After Care staff, who will be 

volunteering their time to play with your children during the PTA meeting. 

Meeting starts at 7pm, so please plan to arrive by 6:50 to get your child(ren) 

situated before the meeting begins. 

Must Sign up on the PTA Website Link!! 

www.prospectmillpta.org 

*If you do sign up, please plan to attend, because space is so very limited! 

 

www.prospectmillpta.org

